Tek Holland employees mark 20th anniversary



EMPLOYEES OF TEK HOLLAND, past and present, thronged the canteen for the celebration marking the 20th anniversary of the Heerenveen operation. The reception also was an opportunity to say farewell to Lyle Fisher, Operations manager for the past three years, and to welcome Pim Brouwer, who replaced Lyle effective July 1. Lyle will return to Beaverton for further assignment with Tek.



MARGRIET REINDERS passes cake to employees in the Final Assembly Group, 400 line. Flowers and books were also given out to commemorate Tek Holland's 20th anniversary.



AFTER THE PRESS CONFERENCE, Earl and Pim Brouwer (Operations manager) had an informal chat with J. deJong, writer for the Leeuwarder Courant.



REMINISCING occupied a major part of the evening when Earl and employees hired at Heerenveen in 1961, 1962 and up to mid-1963 gathered at a local restaurant for the "Early Days Dinner." Earl served as general manager at Tek Holland for two years, returning to Beaverton in August, 1963.



HISTORIC PHOTOGRAPHS and newspaper articles were on display on the walls of Tek Holland's canteen. Many of the photos covered the early days when the operation was just getting started. Above, Earl, Ineke and Pim Brouwer are attracted to one of the articles.